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Back-to-School—and Back Online: A Word to Parents 
As families prepare for a new school year—checking supply lists, buying new shoes, and setting up routines—it’s easy to forget one of the most important areas of preparation: your child’s digital world. With school-issued devices, increased screen time, and peer influence, many students will be exposed—sometimes unintentionally—to online pornography and other harmful content during the school year.
In today’s world, digital discipleship is part of parenting. Setting up filters, blockers, and open boundaries isn’t just about protecting your children—it’s about preparing them to walk in wisdom and purity. As believers, we’re called to shepherd our homes, and that includes knowing what’s coming through the screens our kids hold in their hands.
[image: ]To help families make wise, faith-informed decisions, Redemption Road Mentoring has created a free Parental Filters & Blockers Resource Page[image: ].   It explains the difference between filters and blockers, outlines trusted tools, and helps you take first steps in creating a safer, more intentional online environment for your children. As you prepare your kids to head back to school, we encourage you to prepare their hearts and devices too.
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